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(Registration number 1979/003231/06) 

Share codes: JSE : SOL  NYSE : SSL 

ISIN codes: ZAE000006896 US8038663006 
("Sasol") 
  

SASOL ISSUES 2009 ANNUAL FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND F ILES ANNUAL 
REPORT ON FORM 20-F WITH THE UNITED STATES SECURITI ES AND 
EXCHANGE COMMISSION  
  
Sasol's annual financial statements for the year en ded 30 June 
2009, prepared in accordance with International Fin ancial 
Reporting Standards, have been issued and have been  posted on the 
Sasol website at www.sasol.com . An abridged report will not be 
published as the information previously published i n the 
preliminary report is unchanged. Copies of the annu al report will 
be sent to holders of securities and the JSE Limite d by 30 
October 2009.  
 
Furthermore, Sasol's annual report, which includes the annual 
financial statements for the year ended 30 June 200 9, was filed 
on Form 20-F with the United States Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC) on Friday, 9 October 2009 and is a vailable on 
the SEC’s website at www.sec.gov . Holders of American Depositary 
Receipts can request copies of Sasol's annual finan cial 
statements free of charge from the Investor Relatio ns Department 
at investor.relations@sasol.com.  
 
The annual general meeting of members of Sasol will  be held at 
9:00 on Friday, 27 November 2009 in the Ivory Audit orium, The 
Forum, The Campus, Wanderers Building, 57 Sloane St reet, 
Bryanston, Johannesburg to transact the business st ated in the 
notice of the annual general meeting. 
 
The Form 20-F and the annual financial statements 2 009 are 
available on Sasol's website at www.sasol.com .   
 
 
12 October 2009 
Johannesburg 
  
Issued by sponsor: Deutsche Securities (SA) (Propri etary) Limited 
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